
     

        

 

               

 

                                       

                             

                             

                             

                                 

                                     

                                   

                                   

 

         

 

     

April 17, 2023 

Late File Appeal Request 

City & Borough of Juneau (CBJ) Property Assessor, 

I am writing today to request a Late File Appeal Request. During the month of March my wife Kellie Glen 
had a last‐minute surgery that left them unable to complete daily tasks without assistance leaving 
myself as their caregiver, our children’s care giver, and working full‐time. During this time Kellie 
experienced complications with their surgery having us in and out of doctors’ appointments to insure 
they would not need to have additional surgeries. Kellie just last week on 04/03/2023 returned to work 
full‐time and has been able to regain all daily tasks. Also, during this time our home came down with 
COVID and made it so we were unable to leave the house and participate as functioning members of 
society. With these factors I do hope that you will grant our request for a late file appeal. 

Thank you for your time, 

Michelle L. Glen 


